
From: Curtis, Tim
To: Bloemberg, Greg
Subject: FW: Planning Commission Public Comment
Date: Thursday, February 8, 2024 10:24:07 AM
Importance: High

 
 

From: WebServices <WebServices@scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 12:58 PM
To: Planning Commission <Planningcommission@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Planning Commission Public Comment
Importance: High
 

Name: Jim Haxby
Address: 7336 E Sunnyside Dr.
Email: chaxby@cox.net
Phone: (480) 991-7768

Comment:
I urge you to not approve Axon request to rezone the property on Hayden Rd and Mayo
Blvd. Axon knew the zoning on the property when they bought it! If this is rezone to allow
apartments, who knows if Axon will even build, or will they just sell the land to another
developer. Nothing stops this from happening in these up zoning cases and it is happening
way too much.
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